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March 2017 
 
Dear Applicant 
 
Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 Teacher Permanent (NQT applications welcomed) 
 
Applications are invited for the above post. The successful applicant would be required to take up 
the position from 1st September 2017.   
 
Our School 
 
St Chad’s CE Nursery and Infant School is situated within the Arboretum / Normanton wards of 
Derby, one of the most deprived wards in the country.  The Community consists of mainly Asian 
families with many new arrivals from Eastern Europe.  English is the second language for the 
majority of our children.  
 
There are currently 150 children on role divided between 2 Foundation Stage classes, 3 Infant 
classes. The school has a staffing structure of a Head of School, School Business Administrator, 1 
Team Leader on a TLR, 8 Teachers, 1 HLTA, 10 Teaching Assistants, 2 Office/Admin staff, 4 
Lunchtime Assistants and 2 Catering Staff. 
 
Our Vision 
 
At St Chad’s, through our promotion of Christian values, we want everyone who is involved in our 
school to help us make sure our children are happy, successful and confident individuals who love 
learning. We want everyone here to truly respect one another, have memorable learning 
experiences, full of laughs and smiles, and to help us all to be better than our previous best. 
 
Our Values 

Learning  Outstanding  Values  Every day 

 
Our School Code 
 
At St Chad’s CE Nursery and Infant School, we: 

Look after each other and our school 

Only ever do our best 

Value everyone and remember our manners 

Enjoy learning together! 

 

 

 



Our Expectations of You 
 
You will be joining a dynamic forward thinking team that is committed to raising achievements of all 
children through engaging cross curricular themes. You will also play your part in ensuring everyone 
involved in school life is valued and has an opportunity to express their individuality and creativity. 
 
We are looking for someone who is an innovative and motivational practitioner who is able to teach 
children within a broad and balanced curriculum. The successful applicant will be a good class 
teacher who proactively and consistently makes a positive contribution to the school’s ethos and 
values.  
 
Applying for this post 
 
The enclosed job description and person specification identifies the requirements of the position 
advertised.  
 
We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of our children and expect all staff and 
volunteers to share and be active with this commitment.  
 
This post is subject to an enhanced DBS check and satisfactory references. 
 
Please complete your application including a covering letter no longer than 800 words on no 
more than 2 sides of A4. Also include details of any unspent convictions, cautions, 
reprimands, warning, binding overs and disciplinary action you may have been subject to. 
 
The closing date for applications is Friday 31st March 2017 12 noon. 
 
Applications should be returned to: Mr Richardson, School Business Administrator 
 
We will be holding visits for applicants to look around school and ask any further questions on  
 
 
Unfortunately, it will not be possible to notify unsuccessful candidates of the result of their 
application.  
 
We look forward to your application.  
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Gallimore 
Executive Headteacher 
 


